
Albatross World represents 
Travel Industry at LED
Symposium 2018!

Albatross World is honored and proud to be 
representing the travel industry at the LED 
Symposium 2018 held at Ritz Carlton Hotel on 
Nov 9, 2018.

The LED Scheme is open to SMEs that are 
interested to become more manpower-lean, 
develop a strong Singaporean core, and build a quality workforce.

LED Symposium 2018 was held to showcase local SME’s that had utilized 
the Lean Enterprise Development (LED) scheme under MOM to transform 
and grow their businesses. 

We are honored to have the Minister of Manpower Mrs. Josephine Teo to 
visit our booth to talk to us and understand more on the pain points in the 

travel industry and how Albatross World had 
managed to overcome them with the help of 
technology and fundings from MOM.

During the event, we are able to showcase how 
much technology has helped us in the past years 
to increase work efficiency, productivity, and 
sales with the limited manpower we have. We 
have changed so much over the years and we 
will continue to work hard to keep up with the 
times in this ever-changing, fast-paced, 
technology-driven world.


